
Thank you
We are really pleased that so many parents 
and carers are engaging with our weekly 
newsletters. 

The last couple of weeks have been busy in 
school with an Ofsted visit, World Book Day,  
our Careers Fair and Comic Relief, which has 
been in full swing today!

We will share the outcome of our Ofsted visit  
as soon as we receive our report from 
inspectors in the coming weeks. 

Feedback
Your feedback remains important to our school:
We encourage you to continue sharing with us 
your views/ideas - please access the form HERE.

Remember, for anything more urgent, you can 
always contact the school reception, who will 
put you in touch with the right person. 

We have added (again) the ‘dates for your diary’ 
information below, just as a reminder.

Subject spotlights
Every Wednesday our social media platforms 
will share with parents/carers the curriculum for 
each subject students study at Teesdale School.
Keep an eye out for them as they hold a wealth 
of information about subject content.

There’s also additional information on our 
website here: Curriculum | Teesdale School 
and Sixth Form

Fun time, lunch time! 
In addition to the above, we also offer Fun time, 
lunch time—an initiative that opens up various 
areas of the school for students to visit and take 
part in different activities during lunch.

Years 7, 8 and 9 can attend the gym for ‘garden 
games’, they can go outside or go to the 
Vibrancy area/N block to play board games.

Years 10 and 11 can go to the main hall to play 
board games, or they can engage in ‘garden 
games’ or head outside. 

21st March 2025

Dates for your diary, including parents’ evenings:
Date Event
Thursday 27th March 2025 Year 7 Parents’ Evening (details to follow)
Thursday 10th April 2025 Year 10 Parents’ Evening (details to follow)
Thursday 10th April 2025 NELT Athletics Festival (not all students are involved in this event)
Friday 11th April 2025 School breaks up for the end of term 
Monday 28th April 2025 Staff and students return to school
Thursday 22nd May 2025 Year 12 Parents’ Evening (details to follow)
Thursday 19th June 2025 Year 8 Parents’ Evening (details to follow)

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Z6mwNyBXfU63E6N__v6EjFjN8WE3oqdMopruUPVE80JUOE5JMlg2MEQxSlpINTJKNktWTVpHQVczTi4u&route=shorturl
https://www.teesdaleschool.co.uk/curriculum
https://www.teesdaleschool.co.uk/curriculum

